
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2017 at 2:18 PM 

 
From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org> 
Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2017 at 2:18 PM 
Subject: Reminder: URS password update required 
  
Dear Registry Operator, 
  
Our records show that you have not updated the Uniform Rapid Suspension 
(URS) password as requested in April 2017. 
  
Please update the password(s) for the gTLD(s) listed below which you are listed 
as a contact. 
  
If you have any questions or do not have GDD portal access, please send an email 
to globalsupport@icann.org. Should you have multiple TLDs, you may open a case in 
the GDD portal for information about how to perform bulk updates. 
  
We strongly encourage you to change your passwords regularly. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Michaela Quinzy 

Senior Director, Global Support 
ICANN 
  
  
Instructions for updating the URS password: 
  

• Login to the GDD portal 
• Select a TLD 
• Click on the “Registry ONBIR” work item 
• Scroll down to the Uniform Rapid Suspension (URS) section 
• Update the URS password with a complex password 
• Confirm the URS password 
• Scroll to the bottom of the screen and click “Submit” 

  
  
gTLD(s): 
 

mailto:noreply-globalsupport@icann.org
mailto:globalsupport@icann.org

